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Application Period Reopened for State Accommodations Tax Funding Program 
 
Charleston County has reopened the application period for its State Accommodations Tax Funding Program and will 
accept applications f rom non-prof it 501(c) organizations seeking funding through December 13, 2024. 

 
Funding awards are available for costs incurred between July 1, 2024, and June 30, 2025.  
 

State Accommodations Tax  

• $154,089 is available to non-prof it, 501(c) organizations and foundations that own or entirely maintain tourism-

related facilities or attractions in Charleston County. Eligible projects include renovations to and maintenance of  

these facilities.  

• All applications will be reviewed and ranked by the State Accommodations Tax Committee according to criteria 

approved by County Council.  

 

All awarded funding must be used by June 30, 2025. Overall funding and allocation amounts are subject to approval by 
County Council.  
 
Applications are available at charlestoncounty.org/departments/budget. Please contact 

BudgetContribPrg@charlestoncounty.org with any questions. 
 

----------- 

 
In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 

(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, please visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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